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Flynn, Allison

From: Beth Kenner 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:55 AM
To: Parks and Recreation Commission
Subject: 1553 Meadow Lane - Tree Appeal

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL ‐ Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 

 

Hello, I am writing regarding the heritage tree at 1553 Meadow Lane. I am a neighbor around the 
corner on Marilyn Drive, and I do not support removing the tree. We want to retain trees that 
provide shade and oxygen. 
 

Thank you. 
-Beth 
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Flynn, Allison

From: Eric Schmidt 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 5:44 PM
To: Parks and Recreation Commission
Subject: Every tree counts

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL ‐ Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments. 

 

Dear City of MV, 
While I respect a homeowners property rights, this tree is huge and the new neighbors saw it when 
they bought the property.   Perhaps the tree could be trimmed to accommodate any new landscaping 
and keep a 100 year old tree in the neighborhood.  I'd like to see some consideration for the tree 
while making any changes in the rest of the property. 
 
Eric Schmidt 

 Marilyn Drive 




